
 

 

 

 

 

Press Release 
Wednesday, June 26, 2013 

 

The Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre is hosting an information session to take place on 

Wednesday, July 17, 2013 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at the Kahnawà:ke Peacekeepers’ 

Station, Community room. 

The purpose of the information session is to explain the tendering process of the KMHC 

Renovation and Expansion Project. The presentation will focus on: 

 

 Overall scope, schedule and phasing of the work; Application of the MCK 

Tendering Policy to the project and how the policy is to be implemented; 

 Requirements for Mohawk Content in the contract; 

 Coordination of Kahnawà:ke and Quebec workers’ compensation regimes on the 

contract;  

 Jurisdictional issues regarding labor. 

The presentation is aimed at general contractors, subcontractors, suppliers and 

tradespeople interested in participating on the project. 

 

Representatives from KMHC, Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke, and Tewatohnhi’saktha 

will be making presentations on a variety of topics that are important for the project. 

There will be an opportunity for questions. 

  

For more information, please contact Lisa Peterson at KMHC (450) 638-3930 Extension 

207. 

 


